
Town of Woodstock 
 

PLANNING BOARD 
 

The Woodstock Planning Board 
will hold a Public Hearing on 

Monday, June 11, 2018 
6:30 pm 

 
Excavation Permit Renewal for J&M Donahue, Inc.  to  
continue excavation work on the property owned by  

Potato Hill Estates, LLC 
located on Potato Hill Road 

Woodstock, NH 03293 
Map 219 Lot 002-000-000-00000  

 
The hearing will be held in the Public Meeting Room 
at the Town Office Building, 165 Lost River Road, 

North Woodstock, New Hampshire. 
 

This Boundary Line Adjustment will be discussed at each Planning Board meeting 
 until a final action has been taken. No additional notices will be provided. 

 
 

Bonnie Ham, Chairman 
Woodstock Planning Board 

 
 

 
 


